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Procurement Directors 

Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61 
Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

SUBJECT: Security Clause, DEAR 952.204-2 

SUMMARY: The DOE Security Clause, DEAR 952.204-2, was amended on May 18, 
2009 to augment the background check requirement and to add a drug test requirement as 
prerequisites for processing a request for an access authorization (security clearance). 
Please check to ensure that all applicable contracts have been amended to include these 
updated requirements. Expect personnel security to return contractor requests for access 
authorizations that do not include the required information. A summary of the required 
information is attached. 

This Flash and its attachment will be available online within a day, at the following 
website: h~:llwww.management.enernv.nov/~licy auidancelwlicv flashes.htm. 

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Richard Langston at (202) 
287-1339 or richard.langston@,h~.doe.gov . 

Melissa D. Rider, Director 
Office of Procurement and 

Assistance Policy 
Attachment 


